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An Note from our President:  

Helau and Alaaf dear fellow Rheinischer Verein members and friends!   

 

Happy New year to each and every one!  

 

Our next member meeting will be on Sunday, Jan. 23, 2022 with the board meeting at 1 p.m. and 

the member meeting at 2 p.m. at the Bavarian Bierhaus – LIVE AND IN PERSON!!    

Please come with many ideas as we want to have our Maskenball be lots of FUN!! We hope to see 

many of our friends at this meeting.  

 

As you talk with your family and friends in this new year, invite them to join us at our Maskenball.  

You never know, you might be sharing some spirits with an upcoming Prinzenpaar!  

 

Our best wishes to you and yours to stay well and happy all year through!  

Rheinischer Verein, President – Curt Bauer    

 

 

 
 

Margarit Lienhard – Jan. 10 

Debra Keinert – Jan. 15 

 

 

 Membership Dues:    Please send in your $40 check per person to Diana Bauer, S62W22980 

Townline Rd, Waukesha, WI  53189. If you have any questions, Diana’s phone number is: 414-708-2866.  

Make check payable to: Rheinischer Verein of Milwaukee.  Please have your dues paid up before April 10th 

so you can participate in the election. 

 

 

Saturday, Feb. 26th we will have our Maskenball at The Bavarian 

Bierhaus ~ Doors open at 6:00, Music by the Alpine Trio at 7:00, and a Kid’s corner starting sooner! 

More details to come!  

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.ontopic.de/Silvester-Karneval&psig=AOvVaw0-y9a20DTDDWtljL6KfjfX&ust=1632487031832000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAkQjRxqFwoTCKDgsaKOlfMCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ


 

Two long-time former members recently passed away: Renate Nowag and Freddie 

Stemmeler. Renate was a member for 27 years and Freddie was our Prinz Fred in 1969.  

Both Renate and Freddie’s families have opted for private ceremonies.  

 

 

 Radio: January 8 and February 5:  we have our radio spot from 1:45 – 2:00 on WJYI 

1340 am on your radio dial  Please continue to support Bob Ziegenbein by listening and enjoying to 

his program every Saturday from 1:00-4:30!   We thank Bob for all that he has done to help our 

Verein with his broadcasting talents!  Let your friends know and enjoy some nice music!  

Tra-la-la-la-la-laaaaaaa! 
 

 

 

Information:  Please call/email one of the board members with updates on your health, 

happy events and/or any other news you’d like to share. 

President: Curt Bauer ~ 414-708-2958 

Curt’s email is:  curtbauer@hotmail.com  

1st Vice Pres: Mark Semrow ~ 262-366-3333 

Treasurer: Diana Bauer ~ 414-708-2866 

Recording Secretary: Sue Semrow ~ 262-366-7727 

Fest President: Heinz Scherzer ~ 262-787-8563 

Correspondence Secretary:  Sonja Brunn ~ 414-708-2866 

2nd Property Custodian ~ Allen Keinert ~ 414-217-4540 

Bummelschatzmeisterin/Social Treasurer ~ Christa Scherzer ~ 262-787-8551 

Please note, our club’s website:  www.rheinschervereinofmilwaukee.com 

And find us on facebook: search: rheinischervereinofmilwaukee  

Our club email is: rheinischerverein@ymail.com 
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